
 

Thank you for your interest in the responsible operations of Newmont Mining 

Corporation’s Cripple Creek & Victor Gold Mining Company. 

 

As we have explained, in order to eliminate the safety hazards caused by a public 

crossing of an active mining haul road, the American Eagles Overlook Site near Victor, 

Colorado, has been closed. (For a review CC&V’s public safety concerns, and its decision 

making process regarding this closure, please click here: http://goo.gl/hsJP6T). 

While this decision was clearly made for safety reasons, which is paramount to 

everyone’s best interest, Newmont CC&V understands the importance of this site and 

will continue to work with our local community to provide new benefits and 

opportunities to the region. 

In addition to Newmont CC&V’s on-going historic mining structure preservation efforts, 

continuing support for community events, and our popular modern mining tour 

program, CC&V is working with our local community and governments to plan and 

permit new overlook areas which will provide tourism benefits to the region.  

The first of these overlooks, which is currently in the permitting process, will be located 

just outside the active mining boundary on the north side of CC&V’s property (off of 

Teller County Road 82) and will feature a spectacular overlook of our large scale, 

modern mining operations. 

Following the necessary planning, permitting, and investment process, the community 

can anticipate the opening of a site, located near Victor, Colorado, that will provide a 

http://goo.gl/hsJP6T


safe location for the public to view a historic mine site as well as the area’s mountain 

vistas. 

Newmont CC&V understands the importance of investing in the cooperative 

relationships and projects that make this region, and its mining heritage, an attractive 

and economically viable community. We look forward to continuing our work together 

and will communicate on these complex issues as they evolve. In the meantime, if you 

have any questions or concerns in regard to our operations, please contact Newmont 

CC&V representatives Lisa Becker at 719-689-4044, via email at 

Lisa.Becker@Newmont.com or Brad Poulson at 719-689-4052, via email at 

Brad.Poulson@Newmont.com. 
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